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   Stand tall, reach high, love learning 
The Bowerham School community is proud to nurture aspiration, 

       inspire love for life-long learning and prepare children for a changing 

Society.

 

11.03.24 
 
Ribchester Roman Museum Trip  
 
Dear Year 3 Parents, 
 
The children have thoroughly enjoyed their learning about the Romans this term and we have 
been able to book a trip to the Roman Ribchester Museum. Our day will include an introductory 
talk, handling artefacts, dressing up in Roman armour, a visit to the remains of the fort and a tour 
around the museum. If you would like to have a look at where we are going with your child before 
we visit, please follow the link: https://ribchestermuseum.org/ 
 
Activity Details:  
Where: Ribchester Roman Museum   
When: Friday 3rd May 2024 
Times: 8.30am – approx. 3:45pm (children need to be in school on time on this day as we will be 

leaving at 8:45am prompt to arrive at the museum on time and we will return after the end of the 
school day) 
Cost: £13 via ParentPay  
What: Packed lunch, Outdoor clothing and footwear.  
 
If your child is on free school meals, school will provide a packed lunch for this trip. Please write in 
your child’s communication diary if you will be providing a packed lunch from home on his day. 
 
If your child is either on free school meals, an armed forces service child or a looked after child, 
school will pay for this trip from the PPG budget unless you are willing and able to meet this 
contribution.  
 
Please see the PPG statement on the website  

Our Pupil Premium - Bowerham School 
 
For PPG children, please confirm in your child’s communication diary if you wish school to pay 
this, as this will also act as permission for them to attend the trip. If you are having difficulty paying 
for this, please do not hesitate to speak to a member of staff or enquire at the office.  
 
Thank you and Kind Regards, 
 
Year 3 Team 
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